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Order of Worship 
We Will Glorify 
Prayer 
Praise the Lord 
You’re the One 
Scripture Reading 
Lift Every Voice and Sing 
Beneath the Cross of Jesus 
In Christ Alone 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Restore My Soul 
Children’s Worship 
Our God, He Is Alive 
Sermon 
Softly and Tenderly 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 

Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• JoEllen Branstetter’s mother - 

Alzheimer’s 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Debbie Ritchie - recovering from 

broken leg 
• Gwen Smith - breast cancer 
• Shauna Reinhert, Cheryl Watson’s 

sister - breast cancer 
• Laurel Cole, mother of Matt Cole - 

in hospice care 
• Ben Kinzey - recovering from 

shoulder surgery 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium 
North Classroom - Ladies’ Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

mailto:office@thewestwoodchurch.com
mailto:elders@thewestwoodchurch.com
http://thewestwoodchurch.com
mailto:office@thewestwoodchurch.com
mailto:elders@thewestwoodchurch.com


February 11, 2018

Community 
Blessings Bags  Pick up a few blessings bags to keep on hand to 
give to those in need you may come across.  They are located under 
the table in the education hallway. 

Wednesday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study Ladies’ Bible study 
meets Wednesday mornings at 10am in the kitchen classroom.  The 
study will go through May 2.  Babysitting is provided. 

Wednesday Night Ladies’ Class Ladies’ Bible class meets in the 
north classroom at 7pm from Jan. 3 - Feb. 28.  The study is on ”The 
Holy Spirit in You”.  See Beth Dees for more information. 

Westwood Greeters 
Rejoice:  I was glad when they said to me, “Let us go to the house of 
the Lord.”  Ps 122:1 
Encourage:  Therefore, encourage one another and build up one 
another, just as you also are doing.  I Thess 5:11 
Welcome:  But in every nation the man who fears Him and does 
what is right is welcome to Him.  Acts 10:35 
If you are a member who is not a part of our greeter team on Sunday 
mornings, we would like to encourage you to consider becoming a 
part of that.  Please contact Doyl Watson, Matt Cole, or Mindy 
Hermes to volunteer or communicate schedule changes, absences, 
needs, etc. 

Children’s Education  The Spring Quarter (March 4 - May 29) sign 
up sheet is on the table in the education hall.  Take a look at the 
classes available and prayerfully consider helping teach the Bible to 
our children.  See Matt or Mindy Cole, or Ladd or Kerry Kettren for 
more information. 

Tipton Children’s Home  Westwood helps support Tipton 
Children’s Home by providing items from a list they provide.  You 
can purchase items from the list or place a donation, marked “Tipton 
Home” in the collection plate.  Please have items or donations to 
Westwood by Sunday, March 4.  Lists and collection bins are located 
in the foyer and education hallway. 

Mark Your Calendar 
FEBRUARY 
Ladies’ Bible Study - February 14, 10am - Kitchen Classroom 
Ladies’ Bible Class - February 14, 7pm - North Classroom 
MARCH 
Tipton Children’s Home Donations  - Sunday, March 4 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Kirby Allen - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Jason Davis - Benevolence  
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  
Jesse McCracken - Grounds 

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Kevin & Devin Lawrence 
    - College Ministry  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
Matt Cole, John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Amanda Smith  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 

Nursery 
February 11: Emily Wood 
February 18: Judy Wood 
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